
Aug 5- First day of school
Women’s Bible Study every other 
Thursday at 6:30 pm

Sept 4- SOC-IT Starts back on 
Wednesday Nights

Upcoming Baptism will be
announced soon.

Upcoming Revival in October 
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From the Preacher’s Desk
God Calls Me by Name

I M P O R T A N T  D A T E S
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As we step into a new season filled with back-to-school excitement
and various new experiences, let us find comfort and
encouragement in Isaiah 43:1, I have called thee by thy name; thou
art mine.

As we enter new situations and meet new people, they will learn
our names and get to know us. They might learn our favorite
things and begin to understand more about us each day. However,
there are many things they may never know. On the other hand,
God already knows everything about us! Your name is special to
Him because you belong to Him as a child of God. As we face the
new school year, new classes, job opportunities, and other fresh
beginnings, we can find peace in knowing that God is with us and
knows us intimately.

As we get back into our routines, and when you feel like the veil is
slipping and uncertainty starts to creep in, remember that God
knows your name and you will always be on His roster. He calls
you and knows who you are.

As we have seen in years past and this summer, it takes the entire
church and families working together to make a significant impact
on the lives of others. Thank you all for your work in supporting
the communities, families, young people, and each other. We truly
have a unique church family that I am proud to call mine. 

As a community of faith, let us come together to encourage, uplift,
and support one another, trusting in the God who calls us by name.

Your Pastor, David Latham 

Verse to Remember
“But now thus saith the Lord that created
thee, O Jacob, and he that formed thee, O
Israel, Fear not: for I have redeemed thee,
I have called thee by thy name; thou art
mine.” Isaiah 43:1 

New Here!
Newly Saved: Camdyn Purdy, Logan
Rutter, Ali Ingram, and Elijah Jenkins
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Sunday 10am & 6pm  - Wedneday 7pm
100 Woodlawn Church Road

Lenoir City, TN 37771
contact@woodlawnbaptistchurchlc.org

www.woodlawnbaptistchurchlc.org

In this quarter's newsletter, we are delighted to shine the
spotlight on Ms. Marla, a long-time Sunday school
teacher at Woodlawn Baptist Church. Ms. Marla's
dedication and passion for teaching have left a
memorable mark on our church community. Her
classroom is a place where young people begin to explore
deeper into the bible.

Beyond her role as a Sunday school teacher, Ms. Marla
serves as the church clerk, ensuring that our church's
records are meticulously maintained. Her involvement
doesn't stop there. Ms. Marla has held various roles
throughout the church, contributing her time and talents
to our Christmas plays, Vacation Bible School, and
numerous other church activities.

Ms. Marla's unwavering faith and active participation in
our church make her a pillar of the Woodlawn Baptist
Church foundation. Her commitment and service are an
inspiration to us all. For those looking to step up and
serve within our church, Ms. Marla is a remarkable role
model, exemplifying the heart of a true servant.

Sunday School Spotlight
A Servants Heart: 7-9 year-olds class 

If you would like to receive the newsletter via email sign up at woodlawnbaptistchurchlc.org

Meet ministry Robert, Emma, and Lucille
Becker, church-planting missionaries to
Argentina. Robert was called to preach after
attending a youth camp one year after being
saved. In 2015, he rededicated his life and
surrendered to be a missionary. Learn more
about them at https://heisglorified.blog/

To see a list of all the missionaries our
church supports, visit the website. For more
information or to receive monthly updates.
Email aprilcansler@gmail.com to be added. 

We are incredibly grateful for Ms. Marla's faithful
service and the countless ways she has blessed our
church family. Her dedication is a testament to the
power of a life lived in service to God and His people.

To learn more about our Sunday school classes at WBC
visit our website or speak with our Sunday School
Director Reiss Stanley.   

Missionary Update

a

Joyful Noise 
Song to learn: “Friend in Jesus” 
Blue Song Book page: 339
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I have 

called thee 
by thy name

thou artminemine

WOODLAWN 

"But now thus saith the Lord that created thee, O Jacob, and he that
formed thee, O Israel ,  Fear not: for I have redeemed thee, I  have
cal led thee by thy name; thou art mine."  Isaiah 43:1 

Join us for Sunday School and Wednesday Night Class.

Color and share with friends and family.  



Questions for God:

Prayers for my family and friends:

Prayers for my country:

I praise God for: 

Prayers for myself:

Write or draw a picture of your prayers.

My Prayers

[                           ]
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